
 

 

Mr Mark Joseph Whetton 
29 Purleigh Close 
Basildon 
SS13 1RJ 
 
16th April 2019 
 
Dear Mark, 
Re: Peter Pickering Pension Scheme – Mark Whetton, Member Trustee 
 
We have submitted the annual pension scheme return to HMRC for your scheme and whilst 
doing so have carried out a review. Our administration fees are no longer being paid and we 
therefore require you to make a decision on your scheme going forward. 
 
Your investment of £150,000 on 07th August 2015 was paid to Powerscourt Services Client 
Account. We do not have any further details of this investment. You need to contact the adviser 
who set up this investment for you if you have no information on the investment. 
 
Please select an option below and return this letter in the enclosed pre-paid envelope. 
 

 
I wish to continue my pension scheme and enclose a signed direct debit mandate for the 

annual administration fees of £500 to be debited quarterly from my bank account 
 

 
I wish to continue my pension scheme and enclose a cheque for the annual administration 

fees of £500 payable annually in advance 
 

 
I wish to wind up my pension scheme. I understand that the investment will be my personal 

responsibility and is still treated as a pension asset. When the investment is concluded, the 
funds will need to be paid into a UK recognised pension scheme 
 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
______________________ 
Accounts Department 

 

 

 

           Stacy Lunnon


